
Dear Friends and Supporters,
Thank you for your invaluable support, allowing us to continue our programs and
assist children in need. Our team in Nepal has been instrumental in implementing

these initiatives with passion and dedication. Stay tuned for updates on our
achievements and upcoming events that highlight the positive impact we are

making together.

QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER



“The “Winter Education Program 2024 organized by OneLoveOneWorld for 18 children at Shree Saraswati
Secondary School, Lele, appears to have had a significant impact. By providing education in subjects like
English, math, science, Nepali, and social studies during the vacation period, the program not only utilized their
time effectively but also contributed to their academic growth and development.Moreover, the program focus
on analyzing the children's present family and educational status to plan for their betterment shows a holistic
approach towards supporting their overall well-being. 

Second Phase educational materials were distributed to 89 scholarship children at their school. Providing pens,
pencils, notebooks, erasers, and sharpeners ensures that these children have access to necessary educational
materials is a crucial step towards breaking down barriers to learning and empowering them to reach their full
potential. By involving the representatives from Ward, School Principal, teachers, and parents in the
distribution process, we are maintaining our transparency and accountability as well as this ensure everyone is
aware of and  fostering a sense of community support. 
.

Conducting Parent-Teacher Meetings at Adarsha and Saraswoti Secondary School is a fantastic initiative that
fosters collaboration between parents, teachers, principals, children, and OLOW. It provided a platform for
open communication and exchange of valuable insights into the children's home situations, homework
completion, and study habits. This meeting not only strengthen the bond between school and home but also
created a supportive ecosystem that empowers students to thrive academically and personally. 

7 DAYS WINTER EDUCATION PROGRAM

EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS DISTRIBUTION

PARENTS MEETING

SCHOLARSHIP PROJECT



SCHOOL SUPPORT PROGRAM

WARM CLOTHES AND EDUCATIONAL MATERIALS  DISTRIBUTED

RUKTUNG SCHOOL SUPPORT (RUBY VALLEY)

SUPPORT FOR HIMALAYAN SARASWATI SCHOOL

SCHOOL SUPPORT AT SATKANYA BASIC SCHOOL RUBY VALLEY

Collaborated with Godawari Municipality and 17 like-minded
organizations to distribute warm clothing, stationery, and gift
hampers to 511 children from five different public schools. By
providing school uniforms, sweaters, caps, shoes, socks,
notebooks, pens, pencils, and daily use items, we're addressing
critical needs and ensuring that these children have the
resources they need to stay warm and engaged in their
education.With collaborative hands, we are able to reach a
broader audience and provide more comprehensive support to
those in need.
.

134 students of Ruktung Basic School of Dhading district, were delighted to receive warm woolen hats and school
tracksuits ensures that they stay warm and comfortable during the colder months, allowing them to focus better
on their studies. The presence of Ward Chairman Mr. Ramba Tamang, ward members, Principal Tej Tamang,
teachers, students, and their parents during the distribution demonstrates a shared commitment to the well-being
and education of the students.

We  provided 15 school benches, 10 water purifiers, 2 seesaws, and 1 speaker to the Himalayan Saraswati Basic
School in Dhading District, benefiting 143 children. We extend our gratitude to the collaborative efforts of the
Rural Municipality and Ward 6, as this initiative is significantly enhancing the learning environment.

OLOW supported Sat Kanya Basic School in setting up ECD classes, providing flooring, furnishings, play items, and
educational materials, bringing joy to 27 children as they engage in play and learning. Play-based learning
environments are essential for fostering creativity, social skills, and cognitive development in young children. The
inauguration was conducted by Mr. Kul Bahadur Tamang, President of the School Management Committee, and
Mr. Sameer Gurung, the Ward President.



CHILDREN'S 3-DAY COMIC AND STORY-WRITING TRAINING

THIRD MOCK MUNICIPAL PROGRAM

STAFF CAPACITY ENHANCEMENT 

Our children Seema and Sandesh participated in a 3-day comic and story-writing training organized by Lalitpur
Metropolitan City, representing Ward 14. This training provided them with the opportunity to engage in
artistic and literary creativity, allowing them to express their thoughts more easily.

OLOW participated in the 3rd Mock Municipality program organized by Lalitpur Metropolitan City and the
Child Club, in collaboration with various organizations from January 16th to 19th. OneLoveOneWorld is
honored to have joined with 72 children participating, including 2 from OLOW who actively participated and 2
who volunteered. Our president, Niraj Joshi, received a token of love and an appreciation certificate for our
contributions in planning, management, execution, and reporting of the program.

Our Executive Director, Ms. Ritu, participated in a 4-day First Aid Training facilitated by Nepal Red Cross
Society, gaining valuable hands-on experience. Our Social Mobilizer, Mr. Narayan , and Ms. Sonika  attended a
1-day workshop organized by Lalitpur Metropolitan City on provisions within the local government structure
concerning reconciliation and registration procedures related to birth, death, and marriage and also attended
a 2-day trauma care training organized by "For the One." They learned stress and trauma management,
preventing burnout, and effective stress-release techniques, crucial for supporting individuals and promoting
well-being within our organization.

SOME ACTIVITY PICKS



OFFICIAL UPDATES

12TH ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

TOT TEACHERS REVIEW MEETING

FAREWELL AND WELCOME TO OUR NEW COLLEAGUES 

WOMEN’S DAY 2024

Our 12th Annual General Meeting, with Chief Guest Mr.
Amrit Jung Mahat, Ward President of Lalitpur
Metropolitan City, and Mr. Niraj Joshi, President of
OneLoveOneWorld, was held on December 9, 2024.
Stakeholders reviewed progress, celebrated success, and
discussed growth areas. Through engaging discussions,
we reaffirmed our commitment to transparency and
accountability. Best wishes to the newly elected board
members.

The Review Meeting of “Training of Teachers” was  
attended by the board, staff of OLOW, teachers, and
facilitators, aimed to evaluate the implementation of a
10-days  training in classes and among children. By
gathering feedback we identified the strengths, areas
for improvement, and strategies for enhancing the
quality of education This meeting provided a valuable
platform for collaboration, reflection, and planning to
ensure the best education.

We celebrated a farewell of our valuable team member, Mr. Shree Krishna Nepali, who worked with us for 8.5
years, and welcome our new team members, Ms. Sonika Prasain and Mr. Narayan Prasad Adhikari, in the role of
Social Mobilizers. We extend a warm welcome to Sonika and Narayan and wish them all the best for their
successful tenure.

On International Women's Day, a rally was held with
invaluable support from the organization called
"Yuwalaya". This march showcased solidarity and a
shared commitment to gender equality and women's
empowerment. The following day, we had the honor of
participating in a rally organized by Lalitpur Metropolitan
City, where 120 women and women's groups
demonstrated and sold their products. This event
demonstrated the success of investments made by
Lalitpur Metropolitan City and truly embodied the slogan
"Invest in women, accelerate progress."
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